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May 2, 1996 

Ms. Blanca S. Bay0 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Director of Records and Reporting 
Fletcher Building 
10 1 East Gaines Street 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

On July 3, 1995, the Marco Island Civic Association (MICA) requested that MICA and its 
Director Kjell W. Pettersen be designated as an intervenor in Marco Island water and 
sewer rate setting matters. MICA through h4r. Pettersen, has in fact acted in that 
capacity since the rate increases were first proposed by SSU. 

This case has now moved into another phase here on Marco Island and as a result, MICA 
now officially resigns as intervenor in this particular rate case. 

Sincerely, 

Sal G. Marzullo 
President ACi( ..- 
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